
Garden Creek School
Holiday Silent Auction 2021

Dear Creeker Parents, Family Members & Friends,

Exciting news!!!!  With the holiday season approaching, Garden Creek School is holding

our 2nd annual virtual Silent Auction from December 3-5, 2021.  Save the date!!!  We’d

love your help in ensuring its success.

For 48 years, Garden Creek School has held an annual Christmas Bazaar as the main

fundraising initiative.  Unfortunately with COVID concerns, this event has not been

possible for the last two years.  Funds are still needed to support vital school initiatives

so we are working to fundraise through Covid safe drives.  Thanks to support from our

community, we know that we can still achieve great things!

Every penny of funds raised go towards enhancing our kids’ education, including field

trips, school clubs and the purchase of supplies, enhanced technology and equipment

that enrich their learning experience. An ongoing initiative has been underway to invest

in much-needed updates to Garden Creek’s playground equipment and outdoor space. As

you can imagine outdoor learning is becoming even more important given our current

challenges.

Please contact us if you or someone you know would be willing to donate an item or

service. Your generous donations are integral to our fundraising success and your

contributions will be acknowledged across the entire school community. Company logos

can be incorporated into the virtual marketplace.

We sincerely appreciate your help in making this fundraiser a success. Please do not

hesitate to let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Amy White

Garden Creek Home and School Committee - 2021 Silent Auction Coordinator

Amy White - email: amyewhite80@gmail.com; (506) 406-0556

mailto:amyewhite80@gmail.com


Amy White - email: amyewhite80@gmail.com; (506) 406-0556

mailto:amyewhite80@gmail.com

